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Friday 4th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

SATs Week 12th-15th May Breakfast Arrangements 

We would like to invite all Year 6 children into school each morning of SATs week at 8.15am to enable them 

to enjoy breakfast together and experience a relaxed sociable start to the day. 

We are delighted to inform you that HC3S, our school meal providers, are able to offer breakfast for the 

children for the four days of SATs commencing on Monday 12th May. This will be served in the hall at 8.15am 

each morning. The cost has been subsidised by the school so the charge payable is £1 per roll, per day, 

which also includes a drink of apple juice. Alternatively, your child may prefer to bring their own breakfast 

snack and drink and still join us at 8.15am. 

The choices are bacon in a roll, sausage in a roll or Meat Free Sausage (vegan) in a roll and must be pre-

ordered. Please complete the online form HERE by 9am on Friday 25th April at the latest to let us know if you 

child will or will not be attending and their menu choice. Unfortunately, we are unable to take orders after this 

time. Please also make payment using the Arbor App, using the SAT’s Breakfast May 2025 option in the 

school shop not the school meal option. Please select the number of mornings your child is ordering for as 

the quantity. Please make payment no later than 10am on Friday 25th April, if we do not receive payment by 

this time we will unfortunately have to cancel your child’s order. If your child is entitled to free school meals, 

please just indicate their menu choices.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Peterkin-Aldred 
Head of School 
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